
Club Meeting Minutes 
October 3, 2024 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:00. There 
were 30 members and 8 guests. 
 
This meeting was a Pizza and BINGO meeting.  
 
We had many members who brought sides and desserts 
to share.  
 
Elections are in November!  Our club has grown, we are 
encouraging all members, new and old, to be a part of the 
board. Board meetings are held, via ZOOM, on the last 
Thursday of each month. These positions are held for 2-
years.  
Positions being voted on this year are as follows: 
Vice President- in charge of getting the programs for the 
year 
Secretary- Cindy is not running again. In charge of taking 
minutes during club meetings and Board meetings. 
Ed Lasko- board position floats where needed 
Frank Hezmall- Board position floats where needed 
 



 
This is a BIGGIE! The December Club meeting will be 
held on WEDNEDAY, DECEMBER 4TH! Same time, same 
place, same parking. We had to change the date 
because of a conflict with the Botanic Gardens and their 
Lightscape program. With this change, we get to park in 
the lot in front of the building, where we always park. 
Lightscape is not going on that night, so no crowds and 
no waiting on a bus! 
 
Meeting was adjourned after a fun evening of Pizza and 
BINGO. Thank you for attending! 
 
Next meeting will be Thursday, November 7. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


